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Norwegian Food Safety Authority (NFSA) hereby informs you of a new practice effective from 
October 2024, concerning sanitary certificates and statements for fish and fishery products 
from Norway. 
 
Until now, statements have been issued solely on grey paper. Moving forward, the NFSA will 
gradually transition to issuing statements on both grey paper and paper in the same colour as 
the certificates.  
Only the colour of the paper is changed; there are no changes to the content of the 
statements. 
 
This letter is announced on our website under the topic export: 
 
3.9 Erklæringer som gjelder sertifikater (mattilsynet.no) 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Marius Kallerud Beck 
Acting Head of Section 
 
Legal and International Affairs Department, 
Section for International Affairs 
Norwegian Food Safety Authority  
  
 

 
 

 

 
 

To whom it may concern Your ref:   

 Our ref:  2024/269266 

  Date:  17.10.2024 

    

  

Regarding sanitary certificate and statement covering fish and fishery products 
for export from Norway 

 

https://www.mattilsynet.no/eksport/eksport-av-mat-og-drikke/eksport-av-fisk-og-sjomat/veiledning-om-helsesertifikat-for-sjomat?kapittel=3-etter-at-du-har-ftt-helsesertifikat-for-sjmat#sub-chapter-9

